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Commissioner Tiffani Nichole Johnson, ANC 4B06

March 8, 2018

Hello Constituent, 

Allow me to briefly introduce myself.  I am Tiffani Nichole Johnson, the newly sworn-in Commissioner for ANC4B06, which encompasses your business.  I hope to formally introduce myself face-to-face in the coming days.  However, in the interim, there is an issue which needs your immediate attention.

I am in receipt of a permit application for 5901 Blair Rd NW (DCRA Building Application No B1903451/DDOT Construction Permit Application 323730).  CAS Engineering DC, LLC is proposing to build a four (4) story commercial building with a rooftop penthouse.  See February 21, 2019 Letter to DDOT.

It appears that while the initial permit application to DDOT was uploaded into their d.TOPS system on 12.21.18, it was only just assigned to me after my certification as your Commissioner and my swearing in.  We have until March 14th to decide regarding this application. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]I have reviewed the site and plans and do not have any immediate concerns, however, I will not decide on the efficacy of this application without giving my constituents an opportunity to voice their concerns, if any.  

 	Please take a few moments to review the attached letter from CAS Engineering DC, LLC and provide your questions, comments, concerns regarding this application to 4b06@anc.dc.gov or contact me at 202.271.3710.  

Sincerely,


Tiffani Nichole Johnson, JD, Notary Public
Commissioner
ANC4B06

Encl.




202.271.3710 (Phone)
4b06@anc.dc.gov (Email)
www.commissionerjohnson4b06.com
image1.png
P | =S

N ] fa
oI P B 3%\ &7\ 480 T
D e T N ey
2| / /
e AT
= 2
—4B05[ > H A
s | e ——
[— N e

g |





image2.jpg
FOI‘t Slocum

P35

Fort Circle Parks

National Park Service
U.S.VDepartment of the Interiof





